Eager to Learn. Proud to Achieve.

Awyddus i Ddysgu. Balch i Gyflawni.

Cwmfelin Primary School

Maesteg Road Cwmfelin Maesteg CF34 9LD

Tel: 01656 815525

E-Mail: <u>admin@cwmfelinps.bridgend.cymru</u>

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Dear parent/carer,

As part of our Health & Wellbeing curriculum, from time to time our pupils may undertake a range of online surveys. The purpose of these surveys is to help us gain a better understanding of their thoughts and feelings at a specific time and the information gained will inform the type of interventions we are able to offer our children.

Throughout the year, pupils will be participating in short surveys such as the School Health Research Network (SHRN) survey or the National Behaviour and Attendance Review (NBAR). The questions asked will focus on how they think and feel about themselves. They will also be asked about their friendship groups, how they relate to and behave with their peers and to identify worries or concerns. Pupils may skip over any questions they do not wish to answer and there are no right or wrong answers. The data will only be used at a class level to support our learners.

Further information can be found using the links below:

School Health Research Network (shrn.org.uk)

National Behaviour & Attendance Review project : Past research : ... : CRESS Lab : University of Sussex

Should you have any further queries regarding this work or do not wish for your child to complete the surveys, please inform the school.

Yours sincerely,

Hawards

Mrs J Edwards Acting Headteacher Cwmfelin Primary School





